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                                       Pre Order Produce by E-Mail 
Send an e-mail to growers.market@gmail.com by Tuesday evening @ 6:30pm to preorder produce for that week. 
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GROWERS MARKET NEWS 
 
Meetings 
Thurs, Sept. 25:  Growers Board Meeting at Growers, 6:30 pm 
 
Help Wanted  
Tues:  Closer approx 7-8pm. Contact Myriah at 541-343-6008 or 
Shana at 541-525-5373 or stop by on Tues. 
Thurs: Cashiers needed – Contact Coordinator on duty. 
Alternate Week Coordinators:  
     Thursday Morning  9-12  
     Thursday Afternoon 12-4:30 – Contact Laurie (stop by thurs) 
 
Website: http://GrowersMarket.net  

 
STRAWBOSS POSITION – CHEESE CUTTING 
Open Strawboss position. Cheese cutting opportunity for 
crew of 1 or 2 people.  Job takes approximately 1.5 to 2 
hours every other week, and involves using clean 
techniques, following cutting guidelines, filling out labels, 
filling out data sheet, using scale to weigh cheese pieces & 
calculate prices, coordinating with other cheese cutting 
crew. Contact Karen @ kzaustin27@gmail.com or 541-
510-9521.  
 
A REQUEST FROM SUE 
dear growers members who are also oregon country fair 
members, i am running for the ocf board of directors.  i 
would appreciate your support.  the election is on 20 
october.  in order to vote you must be a fair member.  if you 
are not a member and think you should be turn on your 
computer and go to www.oregoncountryfair.net, you can 
access the member registration form from there.  you have 
until 15 september (i think the deadline is a few days later 
but don't want to mislead) to register.  the voters phamplet 
will be on line in a few days so you can read all the 
candidate statements.  thanks, and again i would appreciate 
you support, sue theolass. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
TRAITOR BRANDS 
The Organic Consumers Association is calling for a boycott 
of companies that are helping to fund the campaign against 
the GMO labeling ballot initiative in California.  The 
companies and "traitor brands" include: Kellogg's (Kashi, 
Bear Naked, Morningstar Farms); General Mills (Muir 
Glen, Cascadian Farm, Larabar); Dean Foods (Horizon, 
Silk, White Wave); Smucker's (R.W. Knudsen, Santa Cruz 
Organic); Coca-Cola (Honest Tea, Odwalla); Safeway ("O" 
Organics); Kraft (Boca Burgers and Back to Nature); Con-
Agra (Orville Redenbacher's Organic, Hunt's Organic, 
Lightlife); and PepsiCo (Naked Juice, Tostito's Organic, 
Tropicana Organic).  –Milton 
 
PLANET’S WISH LIST 
Because I Gave Most Everything Away When I Left 
Eugene last November, I would appreciate the following:  
Futon Mattress with Wooden Frame and Basic Kitchen 
Things.  Message phone for me: (541) 345-3306. Many 
Blessings  Planet 
 
 
 
Send submissions to garbanzo@lists.opn.org.  Newsletter 
copy deadline is 5:00 pm Wednesday. Market hours are 
Tuesdays 5:30-7:30pm; Thursdays 2:30 to 7:30 pm and 
Fridays 10:00 am to 6:30 pm. An orientation to Growers is 
held each Thursday at 1:30. The Growers email list 
includes an electronic banzo, events notices, and other 
misc. info. growers@lists.opn.org  To subscribe via 
email, send a message to growers-join@lists.opn.org 
Growers Market: 541-687-1145 
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